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aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ /ŀƳǇǳǎ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

As we celebrate the end of another semester and I reflect on the many individual and collective successes of 
our students and our staff and faculty, I congratulate all of you for ñraising the bar a little higherò this semes-
ter. 

A few examples include: 

¶ Gettysburg Campus Student Success Committee.  See page 2 to learn more about the HACC Cares 

Box and our newest Fund for Excellence, The Student Success Fund for Excellence at the Gettysburg 

Campus. 

¶ Cristal Renzoôs ENGL 101 documentary assignment on ñWhat is Happiness.ò  Cristal challenged her 
students to create a documentary using 1 of 3 media types (Visual Storytelling, Video Documentary or 
Podcast).  The presentations were creative, fun and most of all HAPPY!  You can check them out https://
drive.google.com/open?id=1hABSQbbQp6bD7NqJG2kcOYxxgjZQqp-0  See if you spot Gettysburg Cam-
pus ñQueen Math Mumò!  Or, if you donôt want to log-in to Google Docs, hereôs a direct link to one 
groupôs video project  https://youtu.be/KPm_fGMe5Ro 

¶ Gettysburg Campus Phi Beta Lambda, under the leadership of Kathleen Pratt, brought home impres-
sive awards from this year's Pennsylvania Phi Beta Lambda State Leadership Conference (see page 3). 

¶ Tara Whitehead, Adjunct Faculty Excellence in Teaching award winner for the Gettysburg Campus 
as nominated by English department chair Christine Nowik, writing discipline lead Alfred Sihah, Gettys-
burg Campus academic dean Dory Uhlman and Gettysburg Campus English faculty Donneva Crowell and 
Cristal Renzo. 

¶ Gettysburg Campus Leadership Team for embarking on an assessment of the 2014-2017 Campus 
Master Plan and a draft of  the 2018-2021 Campus Master Plan. 

¶ Sara Maines, admissions counselor, for her efforts resulting in three Gettysburg High School stu-
dents earning degrees from HACC prior to their high school graduation on June 1. 

¶ Gettysburg Campus 15 year Nursing Anniversary committee for plan-
ning a series of fun Campus and community activities and events to celebrate 
the 535 nursing graduates since the programôs inception in 2003.  See page 4 
for photos of some of the events & activities. 

¶ Jason Rosenberry, math professor, for hosting 5 high schools for the 
High School math contest at the Campus.  Special thanks also to Matt Ger-
hart, Patarin Hoffman and Scott Decker for their assistance with the event.  
See page 5 for photos. 

¶ Gettysburg Campus Day of Giving committee (Judy Alder, Diane Bittle, 
Kathy Brickner, Shannon Harvey, Chad Koontz, Gary Laabs, Jeff Shaffer, & 
Tracey Smith) for planning activities that raised over $5,000!  See page 6.  

¶ Kathy Pasewark, academic support specialist, for receiving the Campus 
Service Award from the Gettysburg Campus Student Government Associa-
tion. See page 8 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1hABSQbbQp6bD7NqJG2kcOYxxgjZQqp-0
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1hABSQbbQp6bD7NqJG2kcOYxxgjZQqp-0
https://youtu.be/KPm_fGMe5Ro
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Ashlyn Riccione 

 

DŜǧȅǎōǳǊƎ /ŀƳǇǳǎ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ {ǳŎŎŜǎǎ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ 
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The Gettysburg Campus Student Success Committee (Wendy Bru-

baker, Amanda Hartzel, Shannon Harvey, Cinnamon Hoster-

man, Wendy Kaehler, Chad Koontz, Matthew Nowik, Kathy 

Pasewark, Tracey Smith, Dory Uhlman and Bonnie Walker) 

recently presented a session at the Presidentôs Collegewide Sympo-

sium entitled ñThe Importance of Connections in Fostering 

CommunityΦέ  For the past 3 years, the Gettysburg Campus has 

kicked off the academic year by highlighting activities and events 

to reinforce a campus culture focused on ñConnections" for stu-

dents, staff and faculty.  The inspiration for these activities and 

events is based on Nancy Schlossbergôs theory of Mattering and Marginality. Her research indicates that the 

most powerful predictor of success is mattering; the belief that you matter to the college and those you engage 

with at the College.  The Gettysburg Campus' commitment and focus on mattering and connections has proven 

to be successful, resulting in an increase in our fall-to-fall student retention rate and our employee engage-

ment feedback.    Our student and staff success has resulted from the connections we make with each other as 

a campus community.  A few new things weôve launched this semester to foster connections in support of 

our students is the HACC Cares Box and the Gettysburg Campus Student Success Fund for Excellence. 

 

¶ Gettysburg Campus Student Success Fund for Excellence was created within the HACC Foundation to 

provide a resource for Faculty and Staff to apply for funding to assist with initiatives to support student 

success.  Food and housing insecurity is often a barrier to students completing their education.  In 

the past, the Student Success committee has supported initiatives 

like Give Back HACC, Subway meal coupons, and feminine hy-

geniene products.  This fund will provide a resource to support 

innovative initiatives like these to support Gettysburg Campus 

students. 

¶ The HACC Cares Box provides food and other necessary items 

to students in need. The pantry box is located in the hallway that 

leads to the Green with a sign that says ñTake what you need, 

give what you can.  Above all else, HACC care.ò It is currently 

stocked with items like canned foods, dry packaged foods, pantry 

foods, snacks, pet or cleaning supplies, toiletries,, etc. for people 

who can't afford to buy these items.  The Gettysburg Student 

Nursing Student Organization (SNO) provided the initial do-

nations to stock the pantry.  Weôre looking for additional clubs, 

organizations, departments, individuals, etc. who might be inter-

ested in donating items or stocking the box for the month.  To 

sign up to donate or manage the pantry box for the month click 

the link.  

http://www.hacc.edu/HACCFoundation/FundsforExcellence/student-success-fund-for-excellence-at-the-gettysburg-campus.cfm
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8rmHrgvll4h5jNesL1Fg20KFGSdS1XLyovPlP58iObZHOYA/viewform?c=0&w=1
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DŜǧȅǎōǳǊƎ /ŀƳǇǳǎ tƘƛ .Ŝǘŀ [ŀƳōŘŀ 

Gettysburg Campus business students brought home impressive awards 
from this year's Pennsylvania Phi Beta Lambda State Leadership Con-
ference held in Harrisburg from April 6 - 8.  What makes this all the 
more exciting is that the Gettysburg chapter, under the leadership of ad-
visor Kathleen Pratt, is small in number compared to other  college and 
university chapters around the state.   

The team of Myranda Taylor and Tina Reyes took 1st place in Hospitali-
ty Management.   Also, each year, one student in the state is selected 
from among nominations to be the "Who's Who in Pennsylvania Phi Be-
ta Lambda."  This year, Gettysburg Campus student  Tina Reyes 
earned that coveted recognition for her exemplary leadership, dedication 
and accomplishments on behalf of the chapter. 

In addition, the chapter was focused on winning the Gold Seal of Merit, 
Outstanding Chapter Challenge in which they placed second, be-
hind first place winner, the University of Pittsburgh.   
 

Myranda Taylor and Tina Reyes hold all four awards earned Ҕ 

ACNB Bank established a scholarship award in 2016 through the HACC Foundation to support the col-

legeôs efforts to provide financial assistance to low- or moderate-income youth and adults who attend the Get-

tysburg Campus and meet the eligibility criteria. Each year since 2016, ACNB has provided an annual contri-

bution of $3,000 to support the scholarship.  ACNB Bankôs 2018 contribution of $3,000 was acknowledged 

with a check presentation at the Campus with one of this yearôs ACNB scholarship recipients, Gettysburg 

Campus nursing student Elizabeth Klinger. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

< From left to right: ACNB Bank 

EVP/Secretary and Chief Risk & 

Governance Officer Lynda Glass, 

ACNB Bank VP/Corporate Relations 

Officer Lauren Muzzy, Klinger, and 

Shannon Harvey  
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This year, HACCôs Gettysburg Campus is celebrating 15 years of excellence in nursing education: 
 
¶ Did you know that 631 students have graduated from Gettysburg Campus Nursing Programs (RN & 
LPN)? 

¶ Did you know that 93 percent of these graduates passed their licensure exam on their first try? This is well 
above the national average of 86 percent. They are now registered nurses.   

¶ Did you know that nearly 85 percent of these nurses practice within a 50-mile radius of the Gettysburg 
Campus? 

 
The 15 year anniversary committee (Ashley Bear, Dianne Brooks, Amanda Hartzel, Shannon Harvey, Brooke 
Kaiser, Jill Lott, & Marilyn Teeter) planned both Campus and Community activities to celebrate the 
milestone: 

¶ Student celebration sponsored by the Nursing Student Organization featuring cake, a food truck 
and a chance to ñdunk the facultyò for answering an NCLEX question correctly. 

¶ Nursing student essay contest 
¶ A program and tour of the nursing suite for the Gettysburg Hospital Foundation Board of Directors 
in recognition of the hospitalôs initial $250,000 gift to initiate the program. 

¶ A feature story and full page congratulatory ad in the Gettysburg Times recognizing all of the pro-
gram graduates. 

¶ Community fundraising appeal to support the Gettysburg Campus Community Endowed Nursing 
Program. 

¶ Alumni survey 

 


